Henry C. Levy, Treasurer-Tax Collector

Vishal B. Thacker, Assistant Treasurer Elvía O. Quiroga, Chief Deputy Tax Collector

Dear Taxpayers,

This notice is to inform you that the Alameda County Tax Collector Mobile App *AC Property* will be discontinued effective July 12, 2022. The costs to update the technology to meet provider requirements, with so few taxpayers using it, make this Application not cost effective.

Until we find a new, more cost-effective Mobile App, please pay your property taxes on our website, at https://treasurer.acgov.org/index.page. Or, if you want to go directly to the payment page, that URL is http://www.acgov.org/propertytax/index.htm.

We will continue to improve our website, payment options and provide you valuable information to assist you with your property tax questions so please visit our site often for the latest information.

Sincerely,

Henry "Hank" C. Levy